Diversity Committee Meeting:  			January 18, 2012, 10:00 – 11:00am, Hoke 301
Attendance: Christy Oliveri, Katie Townsend, Theresa Gillis, Mary Koza, Heather Tomlinson, James Long, Tawnya Lubbes, Nancy Knowles, Le Alexander

· Discussed the new plan for tackling the strategic plan goals.  	
· James and Christy worked on dividing the committee up into small groups that will work on the three strategies for goal one. The group assignments are as follows:
· Group 1 – James Long, Mary Koza, Tawnya Lubbes 
· Strategy 1
· Group 2 – Katie Townsend, Le Alexander, Theresa Gillis
· Strategy 2
· Group 3 – Ted Takamura, Heather Tomlinson, Christy Oliveri
· Strategy 3
· Each group met individually to discuss a plan for accomplishing one or two of the action items under each strategy. Each group will report back to the committee at the next meeting.
· Discussed the need for support for the strategic plan from campus leadership as we begin working with other campus groups and departments to accomplish these goals.
· Briefly discussed the new Dual Career Couples Policy and some concerns regarding policy implementation. It was decided that we should get more clarification on how the policy will be implemented and then decide on a course of action if there are still concerns.
· Briefly discussed the DPD requirement and some of the difficulties some students are having with fulfilling the requirement. A waiver process is being put in place for students and issues are being handled on a case by case basis.
